
 

  

 

Week ending 
24/11/17

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

This week's sounds:

This week we had a revision 
focus - we went over all sounds 

traught so far and prastices 
belnding and segmenting. 
Challenge: Can you write a 

sentence using the sounds you 
have learnt so far? 

Our focus this week:
We read the story 'Aliens Love 

Underpants!' We designed and made 
our own aliens. Some children even 
designed their own planet for their 

alien. We went on an alien hunt 
"We're going on an alien hunt: we're 

going to catch a big one, what a 
beautiful night. Oh no, a banana 
planet, a squishy yellow banana 

planet."

Maths
This week we have  continued 
to practise one more and one 
less.  We have also looked at 
adding and subtracting two 

groups. 
Next week we are looking at 
shape! Why not go on a shape 

hunt and see what you can 
find?  

Christmas Concert:
Please bring costumes in by 

Tuesday 28th November as we 
will be performing a dress 

rehearsal and children will be 
photographed. We will send 

costumes home again on 29th 
November so that children can 
arrive to school wearing their 

costume on Friday 1st December.

Reading Books

Your child will be bringing home 
two reading scheme books now! 

They usually consist of one 
sound book and one tricky word 
book. Your child can have a go 
at reading both books - please 
remember to comment in the 

diary.

Next week:
We will be looking at the 

story 'How to catch a star' 
and 'The way back home' by 
Oliver Jeffers and we will be 

using our imagination to 
develop our story telling. Can 

you tell a story at home?


